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The African International Economic Law Network (AfIELN) is pleased to share
Issue 1 of its 2023 Newsletter.

In this Issue:

1. New Committee for the 2022-2024 term

2. Message from the President

2. Updates on the AfIELN Biennial Conference 2023, June 21-24, 2023

3. Call for Papers/Contributors

4. International Women's Day

5. Events.
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Download the Newsletter here. 
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